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Construction is progressing quickly on the new Train Depot on East Leake Street. Once 
completed in late fall, the Depot will house the Main Street Clinton offices and offer event 
space. Currently, electricians and audio/visual specialists are working to wire the building.
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Friday Nights at Milepost 89 will 
feature Theda Shirley Mullins on 
Friday, August 18. Friday Nights at 
Milepost 89 is every third Friday of 
the month at 7 p.m. Ad-
mission to each perfor-
mance is at least “89” 
cents. The event takes 
place inside the Clinton 
Visitor Center. 
Mullins, singer and 

songwriter, says she can-
not remember a time in 
her life when she didn’t 
sing. Singing was her 
personal escape and en-
tertainment. She has been 
a contract performer at 
the Ozark Folk Cen-
ter in Mountain View, 
Arkansas, has received 
“Musician of the Year Award,” 
and has performed during the 
Merle Travis Tribute weekend at  

Theda Shirley Mullins to perform 
at Friday Nights at Milepost 89

the Ozark Folk Center. 
Joining Mullins for the evening will 

be friends of hers who are a group 
of multi-instrumentalists steeped in 
their own style of bluegrass, gospel, 
folk, and melodic easy-going songs: 

Wilson Karges, David 
McCoy, Joe Jordan and 
Mark Weilenman. 
The Clinton Visitor Cen-

ter Weekend Music Scene 
offers a large amount of 
entertainment and fun, 
year-round, to visitors 
and residents alike. 
The center is located at 

1300 Pinehaven Road. To 
get there, take the Clin-
ton exit at Milepost 89 on 
the Natchez Trace Park-
way and turn left onto 
Pinehaven Road; or from 
I-20 take Exit 36 and turn 

north onto Springridge Road, which 
becomes Pinehaven Road. 
For more details, call 601-924-2221. 
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Arrows football 
radio broadcast 
to switch station
analyst duties this season.
“We are thankful for the long-

standing relationship between 
Clinton Public Schools and Star 
93.5,” said new CHS Athletic Di-
rector Brian Fortenberry. “The sta-
tion has meant so much to Arrows 
football, CPSD, and the entire city 
of Clinton over the years. We are 
excited to have the opportunity to 
have the Arrows football broadcast 
on WJNT this fall.”
Arrows football will also be 

streamed live for the 2017 sea-
son with the audio of broadcasters 
Oswalt and Griffin. Clinton fans 
can find more information about 
all the viewing/listening options 
for Arrow Athletics as the season 
draws closer through the websites 
at clintonpublicschools.com and at  
arrowathelitcs.com.


